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From: jean

To: Brown, Don

Subject: [External] Coal Ash

Date: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:31:36 AM

I would like to express my concerns about the coal ash disposal. | am sickened by the Trump administrations
relaxation on environmental regulations.

I hope that the state of Illinois will do better.

Let’s work towards a removal process that is done right not just the quick and easy fix.

Please work towards removal to high ground and in lined impoundments that will save our water here in Illinois.

Thank you,

Jean Thompson
2518 W. Lake Ave
Glenview il 60026
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